
Sports Day 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year our Sports Day is planned for Tuesday the 13th of June, weather permitting.  If the 

weather is too wet on this day we will inform you of the cancellation that morning via text 

and twitter.   We would ask that you do not call the school office as you will be informed as 

soon as possible.  A second ‘back-up’ date is planned for the Tuesday 20th June if the initial 

date is cancelled. 

P1 – P3 is 9.00 am – 10.30 am 

P4 – P7 is 11.00 pm – 12.30 pm 

Picnic Style Lunch on Field – 12:30 pm 

(Adults are welcome to stay and eat with their children) 

Whole School Races – 13:30 pm 

Guardians of the Commando Course Event – 14:00 pm 

(If you are interested in participating, please email the school office so we can allocate 

groups – this is to ensure everyone who wants to participate can do so, whilst adhering to 

health & safety guidance.) 

Sports Day is a mixture of potted sports and competitive races.  Children in P1-3 will 

participate in ‘relay’ style events within their house team.  Children in P4-7 will also 

participate in ‘relay’ style events as well as ‘house’ events when they will compete within 

their house team.  This helps keep all pupils fully engaged throughout the session and ensures 

a range of experiences and aims across events, providing opportunities for all children to 

achieve success. 

Please ensure children come in their House colours (Cockpen: Yellow, Dalhousie: Red, 

Polton: Blue and Kevock: Green) and appropriate P.E. attire and footwear for activities on 

the field. No football studs or football shirts please.  

We anticipate that events will finish before the end of the school day at 3:15.  You will be 

able to take your child home with you when events close, however, all children must return to 

their class first and be signed out by their class teacher before leaving with their adults. We 

hope you can come along to encourage your child at this fun and eagerly anticipated event 

and look forward to seeing you! 

Kind regards, 

Jackie Mellon 

Head Teacher 


